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Upcoming Events

Jan. 17 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo
- 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Jan. 19 - Grownups, Goodies and God - 7:45 am

Jan. 19 - End of 2nd Quarter

Jan. 24 - Report Cards go home

Jan. 27 - Boys’ Basketball at Zion, Egg Harbor - 11:00
am

Jan. 29 - Boys’ Basketball vs. Twin City at Trinity,
Marinette - 5:30 pm

Feb. 2 - Art Fair - 2:15 pm

Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will
be corn dogs, applesauce,
yogurt, cheese sticks and a
birthday treat provided by
the Hearley family in honor
of Oliver’s birthday. Please
note, this is a change from
the original meal plan,
especially those who had
classroom notes sent
home on Monday.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our chapel offering
collected for God’s
Kingdom so far is
$758.43. This Friday will
be our last collection for
the first semester
offering which will
support our Home
mission project in
Marquette, MI.

Grownups, Goodies and God
Grownups, please join us this Friday, January 19, for our special morning of breakfast
goodies starting at 7:45 am at school. Then we will head to church for chapel and hear
Pastor Dennis Kleist share God’s Word as our chapel presenter. He is from Costa Maya
Ministries and will tell us more about this mission work where our chapel offerings for
the second semester will be given.



Head Lice
We have had a case of head lice reported in school, so we just wanted you all to be
aware of that. Please remind your children to keep their hats in their backpacks and not
to share things like hats, brushes or combs with anyone.

Report Cards
Report cards will be sent home next week on Wednesday, January 24.

Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up
Our school will be holding our annual Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up on Thursday,
February 29 from 5:30 - 7:00 pm for children that will be 3 years old by September 1,
2024 through those that will be entering Kindergarten next school year. First priority is
given to our St. John church and school families when it comes to enrolling children in
3K, 4K and Kindergarten. If you are interested in having your child in our preschool or
kindergarten, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office or by emailing
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org to save a spot for your child as soon as possible and
before Round-up on February 29 when we will open up the enrollment to the public.

School Choice Open Enrollment
The open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program
begins Thursday, February 1. Families in 4K and Kindergarten who are not familiar with
the School Choice program are encouraged to consider enrolling. You can address any
questions you may have about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice
Administrator, at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607. Just a
reminder that those families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year.

Art Fair
This year our school will be holding an Art Fair for the students in Kindergarten - Grade
8 on Friday, February 2. The students will display their art projects on that day. Friends
and family of the students are invited to come to view the projects from 2:15 - 2:45 pm
on February 2, and then students will be dismissed from school as normal. We hope you
will be able to come and see the artistic talents of our students.
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